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BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
October 18, 2011      
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2011-0054 – Hydro Ottawa Limited – SEC Motion 
 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (SEC). Further to our October 17th letter, I am 
writing to inform the Board that after discussions with Hydro Ottawa and review of further 
MIFRS depreciation calculations it undertook, SEC has resolved its dispute that gave rise to its 
Notice of Motion. 
 
Therefore SEC requests that it be allowed to withdraw its Notice of Motion dated October 6th. 
 
Yours truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P.C. 
 
Originally signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:  J. Shepherd, SEC 
       W. McNally, SEC 
       P. Hoey, Hydro Ottawa 
       F. Cass, Aird & Berlis  
       Interested Parties 


